
Te Kōwhiringa Pōti Māori | Māori Electoral Option

It’s time to choose
between the Māori roll  
and the general roll.
Māori mā, if you’re 18 or over you can change 
rolls at any time up until 3 months before an 
election. You have until 13 July to make your 
choice for this year’s General Election.
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